
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

Deerfield‐Bannockburn	Fire	Protection	District	Board	of	Trustees	
	

MEETING	CANCELLATION	NOTICE	
	
	

Please be advised that the regular meeting of the Deerfield-Bannockburn Fire Protection 
District Board of Trustees scheduled for April 10, 2025, has been cancelled. The agenda 
items from this meeting will be moved to a special Board of Trustees meeting scheduled for 
Thursday, April 17, 2025, at 7 P.M., in the conference room of the Deerfield-Bannockburn 
Fire Protection District’s Administrative Building, 500 Waukegan Road, Deerfield, Illinois, 
60015. 


